
“We wish you a Merry Christmas and happy new year” 

 

It was great to resume Christmas celebrations at 

Loftus after the Covid Christmas lock down of 

2020 stopped all the fun last year. 

Pobl have once again supplied a Christmas tree for 

the park and booked Santa to turn on the lights. 

The rest of the event was down to the great work 

of Jason and the neighbourhood watch team.  

 Well done everyone. 

 

 An afternoon Christmas disco for the kids in the 

church hall was followed by a festive gathering at 

the pond for the Christmas tree light turn on.   

Despite the drizzle, community spirits we not at all 

dampened. Councillor Jessica Morden was invited 

to give a speech, Santa turned on the lights and 

then with a bit of the encouragement from the 

wonderful U3A choir the whole park burst into 

song with carols.      What a lovely end to the day. 

Once again Pobl would like to thank 

Jason and the neighbourhood watch 

team for organising everything, it was a 

great community event. 

 Also, a big thankyou to everyone 

who’s have made the effort with the 

own Christmas decoration displays,  

 It’s not just summertime when Loftus 

looks lovely.    

Happy Christmas Loftus. 


